
 
 

 

 

• On Monday, May 22nd, Suffolk Community College will be hosting the Long Island LGBT Youth 

Conference. This full-day conference will include workshops about student advocacy, health, social justice, 

LGBT history, and anti-bullying endeavors. Breakfast and lunch will be provided, and there will be students 

from all over Long Island in attendance. Please see Ms. Carey in 241 for a permission slip and more information 

about the conference.  

 


